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The Dewey-Humboldt Town Council and the municipality's ad hoc Capital Improvement 
Program Committee will conduct a joint meeting this week for a public hearing on the 
town's proposed development impact fees. 
 
Tuesday at 3 p.m. inside Town Hall, 2735 S. Highway 69, the CIP Committee also will give
a preliminary review of the proposed and existing infrastructure projects it is looking at 
recommending to the council for its approval. 
 
Council members will weigh in on the projects they would like to see move forward while 
making suggestions about ones they think the town should delay for the time-being. 
 
After the discussions on the proposed impact fees and CIP projects, council will take 

additional comments from the public. 
 
On Nov. 17, council expects to vote on a development impact fee ordinance, more than a month after hearing public 
comments about the issue. 
 
If approved the fees would become effective on Feb. 1, 2010. 
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